
        Corrigendum III- Increase in the number of Vacancies for Associates

CDOT/HR/A-GradeRectt/Corr/03 06 Sep 2023

Reference is invited to the advertisement No CDOT/HR/A-GradeRectt/001 dated 18 Apr 

2023 published on the website of C-DOT for the hiring of Associates and Member 

Support (Finance). In this regard, it is notified for information of all candidates applied 

for the above mentioned posts that the number of vacancies notified in the aforesaid 

advertisement for the Post of Associate (See Page no.1) has been increased to 

seventeen (“17”) from the earlier advertised vacancy of Fifteen (“15”).  

Sd/-

          Registrar
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